
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

August 28, 2009
66-Z6-5960-HJC-030
 
 
 
 
Kevin Connelly
Aerospace Component Engineering Services Pte Ltd
45 Changi North Crescent Road 
Singapore, 499622 SINGAPORE

Dear Mr. Connelly:
 

Subject: Boeing Maintenance Repair and Overhaul Supplier Listing.
 

A Maintenance Repair and Overhaul quality system assessment was completed on 07/08/2009, 
including a review of any special capabilities necessary to perform post-delivery Maintenance, Repair 
or Overhaul services for Boeing. The results of the assessment indicate that your company has the 
facilities, equipment, personnel, and procedures capable of contract compliance for Component MRO 
services; therefore, your facility will be listed as approved for Boeing procurement of the following 
services: Component Repair of components within your current FAA ratings . 
 
This office must be notified promptly of any subsequent change(s) in personnel with primary 
responsibility for the quality function within your company, or any changes to your air agency 
certificate(s) or its limitations issued by cognizant regulatory agencies. Boeing listing of your facility 
obligates you to permit entry of the assigned representative(s) to all areas and records required for 
audit/assessment purposes. 
 
This letter does not approve your facility for manufacturing under Boeing’s Production Certificate, 
fabricating replacement parts without permission, nor does it include or imply any authorization to 
perform the special processes controlled by Boeing Document D1-4426. Separate qualification and 
approval is required when Boeing specifies processes controlled by Document D1-4426. 
 
The retention of this approval is contingent upon continued compliance with contractual requirements. 
This approval does not constitute a waiver of any inspections, tests, or other requirements of the 
contract, nor does it guarantee acceptance of the contracted services performed. This letter may not 
be reproduced for advertising or sales purposes, nor may this letter be used in the performance of 
any service for any customer or individual other than Boeing without Boeing's prior written consent. 
 
Questions regarding the continued approval listing of your facility should be directed to the 
undersigned.

 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
 
Harold J. Chesak 
Supplier Quality MRO Supplier Compliance Representative  
Supplier Quality - 1F-75  
 
Phone: 206-544-0319 
Cell Phone: 425-830-2133
harold.j.chesak@boeing.com
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